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May 13, 2005        
For Immediate Release 
 
 

Important Announcement—International 
World Council for Gifted and Talented Children 

 
 
WINNIPEG—The media is invited to attend a press conference at The University of 
Winnipeg today at 1:00 p.m. An important announcement will be made regarding The 
World Council for Gifted and Talented Children—an international network of 
educators dedicated to the further development of gifted education on a worldwide 
basis—and a new partnership with The University of Winnipeg. 
  
 Friday, May 13, 2005 
 1:00 p.m. sharp 
 Eckhardt-Gramatté Hall, 3rd Floor Centennial 
 The University of Winnipeg 
 (take the escalators to the third floor of Centennial Hall & turn left) 
 

  
The event is free and open to the public. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Katherine Unruh, Director of Communications 
The University of Winnipeg 
T: 204.786.9872   C: 204.782.3279     k.unruh@uwinnipeg.ca 
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